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Memo No-   /SCBCC/20__        Date: 16 April 2023 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to inform all concerned that as per the memo number 356-edn(u) dated 16.04.2023 

issued by the State Government, the Competent Authority has decided to closed 

affiliating colleges on and from 17th April 2023 for a week or until further orders 

whichever is earlier  due to the prevailing heat wave situation. 

Furthermore, we have received a notification from the Controller of Examinations (COE) 

that as per memo number COE/04/NOTICE/2023 dated 16.04.2023, all the 

Undergraduate (UG) and Postgraduate (PG) examinations scheduled on and from 17th 

April 2023 stand postponed until further notice is issued by the Higher Education 

Department. 

We request all the concerned authorities to take note of this decision and cooperate with 

us to ensure the smooth implementation of the closure. We hope for your understanding 

and support in this matter. 

 

Stay safe and take care. 

 

By Order 

Teacher-in-Charge 
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